
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first round of V.P.K parent/teacher 

conferences will be held during the week of 

September 16th – 20th. There will be a sign-up 

sheet located on the outside of your child’s 

classroom door. If it is impossible for you to 

meet with your child’s teacher and would like to 

do a conference by phone, please speak to Ms. 

Carrie and Ms. Joyce 

 

 

Fall picture days will be on Sept. 10th & 

11th. Please be sure to fill out and return 

your child’s permission slip. Each child 

will come home with a proof sheet for 

you to review. Orders may be done on 

line or you may purchase 

them by check and place  

them in the Life Touch box  

located in the preschool office. 

 

Parent Volunteers Needed! 

 

Kenleigh Fite  Sept. 9th  4 Years Old 

Shourya Ginjupalli Sept. 12th  5 Years Old 

Adler Green  Sept. 12th  2 Years Old 

Luca Garcia  Sept. 13th  3 Years Old 

Keegan Bowman Sept. 17th  5 Years Old 

Lincoln DeVore Sept. 17th  4 Years Old 

Anastasia Falkowski Sept. 20th  3 Years Old 

Madison Davila Sept. 23rd  3 Years Old 

Dominic Kakrik Sept.23rd  3 Years Old

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please be sure to label your 

child’s sippy cup, bottle or  

thermos.  

 

All things belonging to    

your child must be 

 labeled with their first 

and last name. L.L.P.S 

is not responsible for lost 

items. 
   

 

 


